
From: Clerks@vaughan.ca
To: Adelina Bellisario
Subject: FW: [External] Re: Barons street parking south of Mactier drive
Date: June-20-22 9:31:33 AM

From: Nick Manna  
Sent: Sunday, June 19, 2022 12:25 PM
To: Clerks@vaughan.ca; Council@vaughan.ca;  Gina Ciampa
<Gina.Ciampa@vaughan.ca>
Subject: [External] Re: Barons street parking south of Mactier drive

On Sat., Jun. 18, 2022, 10:13 a.m. Nick Manna,  wrote:

Hello, I heard that there is no allowable parking on the road; east side of Barons street  south of
Mactier drive. 
Would it be possible to remove the bike lane on the east side of Barons street to allow for
parking?

I am the original owner of a home on Barons street and there was no mention of no parking
on the front of my property.
I think that this devalues our properties and causes an inconvenience when we have visitors.

I hope we can come up with a solution
.
Regards,  Nick Manna
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